
Dear Future Second Grader, 

We look forward to seeing you in our classrooms in the fall!  We  
hear from the teachers that you are a terrific, hardworking group. 

If you would like to donate supplies to our classroom community we  
encourage you to use this list to do so.  Your families may want to take  
advantage of the August back to school sales! 

Clorox or Lysol wipes 

Ziplock bags (gallon and sandwich size) 

#2 pencils 

Glue sticks 

Wedge erasers 

Colored pencils
Crayons
Black fine point expo dry erase markers 

Kleenex 

Have a great summer and make sure you practice reading everyday! 

We will see you at Open House on August 27 from 6:00-7:00 pm! 

Our first day of school is a half-day from 8:55-12:10 pm on August  
28th.   


